
A special Thank You to our 2021
Grantors: 

Follow us on

Hello, February! We are proud to announce that we will have two programs launch
this month of love. In Entrepreneurship Program - The Next Generation, we will be
providing the youth with detailed steps on how business works by learning in three
major departments; Management, Product Design, and Sales and Marketing. We
will also equip the youth class 12 and soon-to-be graduates with career planning,
CV writing, and interview in First Employ Program. These two programs may be
small and simple for some people, but we believe that this can be a stepping stone
for our youth to reach their dreams! 

Every year, we try to help more youth by involving them in our programs. From
one orphanage to five, from 10 youth to 255 youth in 2020, we know now that
these programs work and need to be taught in schools because we can see how
the youth blossomed! 

During this difficult time, we received higher demand to provide services for youth
because their schools are still closed. With the business still hurting, we create
small fundraising to keep us moving. 

 

 GOODIES FOR GOOD
is our new fundraising campaign for

Valentine's day. If you have friends or families in
Bali and would like to give a sweet surprise for

them, we can help you make it happen.
By only 100K, you can send a box of
sweets for them through us. Not only

you will make them happy, but you will also
donating to Stella's Child. WAIT! It does not

stop there! For one box of sweets
purchased, you will give one for our

youth too! Simply click HERE, 
fill the form, and the 
gift will be delivered

right to their 
doorsteps.
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HELP US TO GET A
FINANCIAL JUMP START 

IN 2021
MAKE AN ONLINE
DONATION TODAY

https://www.instagram.com/stellaschild/
https://web.facebook.com/stellaschild.org
https://www.stellaschild.org/donate

